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AHO October 2018 CCO Forum Overview
At the request of participants in two CCO Forum meetings in 2016 and 2017, and led by our Allies for a Healthier Oregon (AHO) program, We Can Do Better will convene a third annual community conversation on the future of Coordinated Care Organizations (CCOs) on October 4, 2018, from 11 am – 3pm, at SEIU 49 Ballroom, 3536 SE 26th Avenue, in Portland.    

The AHO October 2018 CCO Forum furthers our work of giving voice to consumers and community members in advance of the implementation of CCO 2.0.  We will engage consumers, providers, advocates, community members with policymakers and health authorities, as happened at the previous two forums, where participants identified issues, concerns, and priorities related to the future of CCOs, and communicated across sectors on ways those could be successfully addressed, attending to broadening and strengthening networks for continuing engagement.   
Particular objectives for this third annual CCO Forum include:

1. Communicate how the plan for CCO 2.0 will address priorities, concerns, and issues discussed previously AHO Forums, at other community meetings, and in various surveys

2. Engage over how CCO 2.0 policies could be implemented
3. Identify collaborative responsibilities and the roles and opportunities for community engagement

4. Identify how CCOs can and will be held accountable to the communities they serve and the levels of transparency communities can require and expect

5. Engage cross-sector discussion on how communities can participate and monitor community impact on population health

6. Broaden and strengthen networks for continuing engagement between sectors at both the local levels and at the state level

7. Identify clear measures for success that are meaningful and actionable 
Summaries of issues, concerns, and priorities discussed at the previous CCO Forums were shared with Oregon Health Policy Board (OPHB), House Health Care Committee, OHA, and community advocates along with forum participants and AHO membership. Our collective membership promoted the 2016 and 2017 CCO Forum meetings, guided development of the agendas, and supported open and accessible community forum discussion, and will do so again for this AHO 2018 CCO Forum.  
The CCO Forum on October 4, 2018 is a special event that compliments a regular series of monthly meetings AHO convenes in between state legislative sessions.  During state legislative sessions, AHO convenes weekly meetings at the Capital in Salem. Allies for a Healthier Oregon (AHO) formed in 2011, evolving from previous allies’ work, most notably the Oregon Health Action Campaign.  It is a program of We Can Do Better (WCDB), a private, nonprofit organization focused on health equity and inclusion and with a history of convening community members, policy makers, consumers, health care providers, and health advocates. Our mission is to create opportunities for nonpartisan civic education and engagement.  Our vision is that informed, engaged citizens will find the way to better health care and health for all. 

Registration is required for the AHO 2018 CCO Forum

Contact: Suzanne AHO Coordinator/We Can Do Better at: aho@wecandobetter.org 
